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March 10, 2025 
 
 
 
 
To:  Membership of Blue Water Federal Credit Union 
 
Dear Members, 
 
 
As many of you may be aware, the General Services Administration (GSA) published a list of non-core 
assets on March 4, 2025.  This list includes federal properties that GSA is considering for disposal, one of 
which is the Port Huron Federal Building. 
 
After much backlash, the Trump administration removed the list on March 5, 2025, to allow for further 
review of the properties that had been proposed for disposal. 
 
The Board of Directors is actively assessing the situation and exploring potential solutions.  However, 
until GSA provides an updated list or formally notifies Blue Water Federal Credit Union regarding the 
future of the Port Huron Federal Building, we will continue operations as usual. 
 
Thank you for your attention in this matter. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Board of Directors 
Blue Water Federal Credit Union 
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